
Calendar Notes: 
TODAY:   10:30 Fellowship Time – FH  
              1-4:00 Make Your Own Sundae event @ The ROAD 
No Yoga Class in FH Mon., 8/24 at 5:30 pm- will resume Labor Day 
Finance Comm. in CSR Tues., 8/25 at 7 pm 
Friends in Faith & Fellowship in FH Wed., 8/26 at 6 pm – Bring a 
 Sandwich.  We will go to Coleman’s for “God at the Bar” at 7 pm.  
Fencing practice in FH Thurs., 8/27 at 6 pm 
No NIA Yoga in FH Sat., 8/29 at 8:45 am – will resume 9/12/15 
Special meeting for ushers, greeters, acolytes and anyone else 
involved in Sunday worship on Sun., 8/30 at 8:45 am 

 
⌂⌂⌂⌂⌂⌂⌂ 

Reminders: 
 Summer Fellowship Time – Someone different each week 
 Summer Food Pantry items – tuna fish, canned ravioli or 
spagettios, canned or dry soup (kid-friendly flavors), crackers, 
peanut butter & jelly, Pop-tarts, cereal/cereal bars (low sugar) 
 September Signal deadline was August 15th. 
  

⌂⌂⌂⌂⌂⌂⌂ 
 
BRING YOUR SHOES TO CHURCH; IMAGINE NO MALARIA 
 There is a “Shoe Collection Box” resting in a coat stall in the 
hallway across from the restrooms in the upstairs hallway.  The 
collection of shoes will be taken to Andrews Memorial UMC in North 
Syracuse and will be shipped to African Markets (Mali, Guinea, 
Morocco & Liberia).  They will be bought by the citizens and the 
funds will be used to purchase the much-needed netting to cover 
their bodies while sleeping.  Malaria, spread by mosquito bites, can 
be, and often is, deadly.  Men’s, women’s, kids’ shoes, athletic shoes 
and cleats and sandals will be accepted.  NO winter boots will be 
accepted.  Any questions, please call Linda Parton at 469-3460. 

 
⌂⌂⌂⌂⌂⌂⌂ 

 
NOTE FROM SANDY MURPHY:  Choir rehearsals will resume on 
Thursday, September 17th, at 7:15 pm in the Choir Room.  Choir will 
sing in worship on Sunday, September 20th.  Welcome back!   
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⌂⌂⌂⌂⌂⌂⌂ 

 
The flowers on the altar this morning are given by Bev and Bob Large   
in honor of their grandson’s upcoming October wedding. 

⌂⌂⌂⌂⌂⌂⌂ 
 
We thank our ushers, greeters and acolytes. 

⌂⌂⌂⌂⌂⌂⌂ 
 
Rev. Anderson’s office hours:  Wednesdays from 9 am to 2 pm. To 
reach him in an emergency or to schedule an appointment call 315-
288-5642 or email him at andmcand@gmail.com. 

⌂⌂⌂⌂⌂⌂ 
 
Rev. Anderson will be away from August 22nd to August 27th.  In his 
absence, Rev. Dr. BJ Norrix will be on call.  Cell phone:  315-726-
2815; office phone 472-4082. 

⌂⌂⌂⌂⌂⌂ 
 
Please call Bob Large (469-6510) with any home furnishing items you 
may wish to donate for the new City pastor assigned to St. Paul’s and 
Hope Korean UMCs, Jee Hae Song and her husband, who will be 
living in our parsonage. 

⌂⌂⌂⌂⌂⌂ 
 
CONFIRMATION:  Anyone in grades 6 and up who would like to be 
confirmed as a member of Bellevue Heights UMC, please see Rev. 
Anderson. 

⌂⌂⌂⌂⌂⌂ 
 
SAVE THE DATE:  Dr. Emmanuel Mefor is a United Methodist 
Missionary who serves as the Medical Station Chief in Mutumbara, 
Zimbabwe.  He and his wife, Florence, will be visiting Erwin First UMC 
on Tuesday, September 15th, at 6:30 pm.  Please plan to attend Dr. 
Emmanuel’s presentation in Friendship Hall. 


